
 

 

   CITY OF PALM SPRINGS 
 

 DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING SERVICES 
  
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

           
Date:   July 14, 2010 
 
To:   Planning Commission 
 
From:   Craig A. Ewing, AICP 
   Director of Planning Services 
 
Subject:  Resolution of Appreciation recognizing Leo Cohen 
 
 
The Resolution of Appreciation recognizing Leo Cohen for his service will be 
distributed under separate cover.   
 
 
Thank you. 


